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CFTC Launches Online Form for Submitting Comments 

Co-authored by Joshua A. Penner 

The Commodity Futures Trading Commission has introduced an online form through which 

comments to Federal Register releases and industry filings may be submitted. The online form 

for submitting comments can be accessed here. 

Comments submitted will become part of the public record and will be published on the CFTC’s 

website without prior review and without the removal of any personally identifying or other 

sensitive information. Therefore, commenters should not submit information that they wish to 

remain confidential or not be disclosed to the public. 

The CFTC press release regarding the new online comment form can be found here. 
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